

Lake Placid Art League Newsletter Oct. 2020

Website: www.lakeplacidartleage.org Email: info@lakeplacidartleague.org

Facebook: www.facebook.com\Lake-Placid-Art-League-977442678958287\

PRESIDENT'S CORNER - BOB JASPER

We sincerely hope that this newsletter finds you and your family safe and healthy and dealing with the COVID pandemic as well as can be expected. It has certainly been a challenging year for the Art League, but things are slowly getting back to "normal". We have many of our year-round carvers and painters coming in on Tuesdays and Thursdays and we look forward to the return of our seasonal For planning purposes, we would members. appreciate hearing from our seasonal carvers and painters regarding their plans for the upcoming season. Please drop us note info@lakeplacidartleague.org and let us know your plans...even if you are still somewhat undecided. And, should you decide not to make the trip to beautiful Lake Placid this year, we would like to respectfully ask you to renew your membership 2021. Membership fees are an important source of funding for your Art League and your continued support will help assure that the league is financially viable and in a position to serve you when you do return on a regular basis.

Please mark your calendars for Saturday March 20, 2021. This is the date for the introductory LPAL All Members Art Show, to be held at the Genesis Center in Lake Placid. This introductory event will combine the three smaller shows that we have been holding at the Art League Building into one large

show, featuring ALL of our artists and carvers. This is an exciting new venue to display our work to a much larger audience and bring favorable attention to the LPAL. TAKE CARE AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU SOON!

UPDATES FOR OCTOBER:

Classes for painters and open hours for carvers are continuing. We are exercising social distancing practices and hope you will consider joining us. As a reminder, masks are worn while entering or leaving. While seated you can remove your masks. Disinfectant spray and wipes are available to clean your sitting space before and/or after you use the space.

If you have any creations you would like to share, please send them by email to Holly Andersen (hollyandersen22@gmail.com) so she can place them on our Facebook page.

The Lake Placid Art League website is now operational. www.lakeplacidartleague.org





LPAL INVITED TO EXHIBIT ARTWORK AT HOLIDAY HOME & GARDEN TOUR

The Lake Placid Garden Club has extended an invitation to all LPAL members who may be interested in exhibiting some of their works of art. (See LPGC news release below for dates & times). We are being given access to one unique home that is owned by the daughter of the prior president of the Garden Club, Paula Fabiak. This furnished home will allow us the ability to show many different media of artwork from our LPAL members. The artwork does not have to be Christmas themed. Please identify each piece with the artist name, media, title and contact number should you be interested in selling. Sales of art pieces can take place at a later date between the artist & the buyer. Members of the LPAL will be present at this home to provide information on our organization. Garden Club members will be stationed at all the homes and gardens on the tour, both inside and out, to check tickets, maintain order and protect the contents of the homes.

This is a unique opportunity for our members who work with quilts, fabric, collage and other art forms to display them. I will have more information later on the layout of the home for those who would like

to participate. I will also be looking for members who would like to be assigned to this particular home in Placid Lakes. Duties for LPAL members would be to represent the art league, answer questions, keep an eye on our art creations and provide brochures for anyone interested in pursing a membership at LPAL.

If you would be interested in displaying, please contact Ernie Bell 440-668-8349 or erniebellkelleys@aol.com. (texting me on my cell is the quickest way to contact me). Further information concerning the number of LPAL members needed, hours, set up, take down, etc. will be discussed in next month's newsletter. (I will have tickets available to purchase - Thanks Ernie)

10TH ANNUAL HOLIDAY HOME & GARDEN TOUR

Make plans now to attend the Lake Placid Garden Club's 10th Annual Holiday Home and Garden Tour from noon to 4pm Saturday December 5, 2020. beautifully decorated Several homes meticulously maintained gardens are featured in the tour. If you choose, bring an ornament to add to our "Giving Tree" located at the Holiday Cafe to be donated to a needy family in time for Christmas. The Holiday Cafe will be open at 11:30am and located at the Women's Club, 10 N Main Avenue in Lake Placid and will be offering complimentary refreshments and several unique gift items. Tickets are available for \$15 donation. This event is COVID-19 compliant. Please wear a mask and practice social distancing.